

Geneva Community Unit School District 304

227 North Fourth Street Geneva, IL 60134

ACCEPTANCE OF DONATION

RE: Gifts, Grants, and Bequests

Dear Girl Scout Troop 1645,

Thank you for your contribution to Geneva Community Unit School District 304. In accordance with Board Policy 8:80 for Gifts, Grants, and Bequests, at its August 9, 2021 Board meeting, the Board of Education accepted and acknowledged your donation of the following items and values:

- ADA-compliant raised forward-facing outdoor garden bed from Accessible Gardens
 - o Total: \$1,796.00
 - o Sponsored by City of Geneva Natural Resource Committee, Jay Womack
- Pavers for ADA compliant walking path, phase 1 of garden
 - o Estimated value: \$3,000.00
 - Provided by: Lawn Boys Landscaping, Chad Markuson, preferred landscaper of Geneva School District 304
- Picnic table donation from Melissa Harbach
 - o Estimated value of lumber: \$150.00
 - Donated by Brownie troop from Heartland Elementary

Pursuant to Board Policy 8:80, the estimated value of your donation is \$4,946.00. This estimate is subject to change upon receipt by the School District of your donation.

The Board of Education greatly appreciates your donation.

Sincerely,

The Board of Education of Geneva Community Unit School District 304

Secretary, Board of Education Geneva CUSD 304